
 

 

 

 
Hockenheim finals 2025 

#1 Oliver Svendson runner-up 

 
With the runner-up title for #1 Oliver Svendsen and 

fourteenth place overall for #87 Anton Södergren, 

the team concluded the 2025 season in the Sportbike 

class. They were just five points away from winning 

the championship. 
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Despite a very good 45 points haul in two races, 

Oliver remained in second place. The speed the team, 

together with Oliver Svendsen, showed in the first 

half of the season was worthy of a championship. 

Oliver entered the summer break with a 40-point lead 

over first place. The injury he sustained during 

testing during the summer break unfortunately cost 

him and the team the championship win. 

 

Anton Södergren also improved significantly over the 

first half of the season. It was his first season in 

the new class and he was unfortunately unable to 

participate in the last four races of the season. 

He, too, suffered a series of injuries and had to 

make an early change to his season. The healing 

process will continue throughout the winter. He 

suffered a complicated foot fracture during MX 

training. He concludes his 2025 season with 14th 

place overall in the championship. Anton provided 

the team with mental support throughout the final 

weekend in Hockenheim; he's a true team player. 

Thank you very much. 

 
   

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

   
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 



A big thank you also goes to Sasha de Vits. As Anton 

Södergren's stand-in driver, he performed 

excellently. As pole-sitter, he had the speed to 

challenge for the win. He is known as a fair racer 

and proved it by staying out of the battles between 

the championship contenders. What a sportsman. 

 

 
  

After the finale in Hockenheim, team members and 

drivers are taking a breather before planning for 

the 2026 season begins in mid-November. The goal is 

to compete in the European Championship next year. 

Drivers and team are already in intensive 

discussions and have shared goals. Many partners 

have also pledged their support for the expansion of 

the project. 

 

To our partners and supporters! We would like to 

extend a huge thank you to you. Without you, such a 

successful season would not have been possible. 

 

Thank you so much!! 
 

With this press release, we are taking a short break 

and will inform you about our plans for the 2026 

season soon. 

 

Thank you very much. 

Triumph Germany Racing Team 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 


